From: Planning
Subject: FW: Black Moss Farm

rror:

Sent: 29 April 2025 21:59

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Lyndsey Hayes _; Environmental

Health <EnvironmentalHealth@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Black Moss Farm

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Planning

Please see attached photo of Blak Moss Farm tonight - the lights in the valley at 10 pm are quite
blinding - surely this is not acceptable

Please can you assist it really is unnaceptsble intrusion every night,
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